
 
 

Elementary News and Notes 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

This will be our final News and Notes for the school year! The year has once again gone 

very quickly for us. Now we turn toward next year. In June I will be at the school working 

almost exclusively on State Reports, as well as preparing our handbooks and more for next 

school year. I will also have a number of meetings that I attend that I can’t get to near as 

easily when students are in session. So, I will be working, but some days will be spent at 

other sites. As far as reaching out to me, I will be available within a relatively short time. 

The month of July I do not plan to be in much during that month, and will check emails, but 

will be much more limited and not checking daily, but rather weekly. August I will be back 

full-time preparing for another successful school year and will be around the building 

almost daily. Please leave us messages as you need to, and we will get in touch with you as 

we are able to in the summer. Thanks for a great year! I look forward to seeing many of 

you around this summer and am excited for what the school year 2025-26 brings.  

Last Week Dress Up: Join us in dressing up for the last week of school! May 27-29. 

Tuesday- Sports Day 

Wednesday- Tie Dye Day 

Thursday- Hawaiian Day 



 
 

Last Week of School Calendar: Our calendar has not changed through the year in terms 

of our last week of school at the elementary. However, there are some things everyone is 

used to that will look different. To highlight that week, here are some things to know. 

Monday, May 26-No School; Tuesday, May 27th- Regular Day; Wednesday, May 28th- 

Starting at 8:00 (no late start); Thursday, May 29th- Full Day (In the past this was an 

early out). Friday, May 30- No School! 

Upcoming Events: 

May 26- Memorial Day (No School) 

May 28- 5th grade Graduation 

May 29- Last Day of School (Elementary) 

 

Elementary Calendar: For the elementary calendar please use this link. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sqv-dCUg_sY5FtyKY7GbDSAcBO3MQ96n/view  

Have a safe and happy summer! Go Eagles! 

Sincerely, Ben Midge- Elementary Principal 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sqv-dCUg_sY5FtyKY7GbDSAcBO3MQ96n/view

